
Downtown Development Authority/Hartwell Mainstreet Program

Minutes for April 17, 2013

Present:

Mitch Skelton



Tia Athens

Kathy Bryant



Helene Brown

Henley Cleary 



Darcy Ostrom

Nicki Myer



Maureen Holder

Alice Glenn



Debra Taylor

Pudge Smith



Earl Johnson

Debbie Ray



Pat Harper

Nancy Hardigree




Minutes were approved from last meeting.

Treasurer’s report was approved for March and April.


Books are being audited as part of the city audit.

Design/Façade - Nicki Myer


Draft copy of downtown business guidelines and ordinances was handed out.


Copy of design committee meeting notes were handed out.


store wraps: Taste of Georgia building and the building next to it will be the first 
to get the new window wraps.  The wraps will cost $6 per linear foot.  Hopefully 
the realtors and owners will help pay the cost of these.  Mitch will talk to the 
realtors and store owners about them.

Beautification Project- Nicki Myer


Board approved to hanging pots at each of the 4 main corners of downtown for an 
expenditure of $2000.  Mitch will check with the city to make sure we can hang 
them.

Streetscape Design - no report. the project is being finalized by the Archway team.

Pure Oil Station - seems to be in David Alridge’s hands right now.

Signage - Mitch is working with Terry Vickery on this. Nancy has given Terry 
recommendations.

Events - Helene Brown


1st Saturday banners are up. Everything is ready to go.


Dancin’ on Depot plans are being finalized.

Fundraising -


 another meeting is scheduled with Terry Shugart to work on several ideas.

Marketing -


Facebook is up and running.


The new website is in progress.

Grants - Tia Athens


A grant through the Nancy Hart Foundation is due May 1st but plans to use it for 
the Pure Oil Project may not work unless the city decides their stance on it.

Railroad Street Clean up


This Saturday. Oakview Crossing is providing dumpsters and some equipment.


Will also be a fundraiser for the project.

Next Meet and Greet -


J. D. Hurst will work with Debra Taylor from the art center on it.

Candler-Linder House


The possible donation of the property by Lynn Barton Pruitt and one other co-
owner was talked about.  The city is looking into it. The land value is the most 
important part of the property. 

Name Tags/Business Cards


Mitch is going to take care of generic business cards so that when any of us go 
into a business we can leave a card with all the necessary DDA information on it.


